THE HUTCHINS SCHOOL PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION

Meeting Minutes: 22" November 2022
Boardroom, 6.30pm

Meeting Opened: 6:32pm

Present:

Richard Davies, John Groom, Dayana Baker, Shirl Badenach, Nikki Franzin, Louissa
Johnson, Helen Harris, Krysta Brocklehurst, Alli McShane, Camilla Fox, Courtney
Bell, Laura Machin.

Apologies:

Rob McEwan, Hayley Baker, Anthony Gunton, Louise Christie

Acceptance of Previous Minutes:

Moved — Nikki Franzin
Seconded - Louissa Johnson

President’s Report:

The fair is confirmed for the 315 of March 2023. It will be a twilight fair,
usually 4pm to 8pm.

Dayana now has the assistance of Laura and Courtney to organise the fair.
We need to confirm appropriate rides/entertainment for Fair.

Matthew from extreme rides — has food vans.
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Headmaster’s Report:
In Summary from Richard Davies:

There have been quite a few new staff




3. Richard Davies- PEP and Friends of Hutchins. One of the maisasto
support newParents at any grade leveakenerally supportingarents for any
issues they might have related to Schooling at Hutchins. There have been 35
Parents who have alreadgmk the training, and there are l&réhts keen to da
the training. There are a number of experienced voluni@edsrelevant
professionals, to assist with the program.

Friends of Hutchins updateThere is now a Volunteers page on the school
webpage, under Communiteading There is a link to enrol as a Volunteer gn
line. The page will be launched officially at the beginning of next year.

We would like a link on the Parents Association page to the Volunteer page.
This will catch those pamgs who go straight to the Parents Association.

4. Milly Fox —Has received a request from Tom Greerths22.00 to fund ELC
soccer goals.

Motion: To approve this funding, everyone is favour, motion passed.
Milly to email Krysta re the payment of this invoice.

5. Lou Johnson Fhe year 7 group have had a couple of sasiahts. Recently
they helda very successful cocktail partyrhey did raise awareness of the

Signature Building project, andisedalmost $4,000 towards that project. Th
Sunday a#trnoon they are having a casual beach get together.
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Meeting Closed: 7.56 pm

Next Meeting: February 2023



